Embassy of the United States of America

July 14, 2015

Subject: “Schools at Post” status of American Standard International School

To whom it may concern,

This letter is to inform you the American Standard International School, located in
Gulshan 2, Dhaka, Bangladesh, is listed among the overseas schools in Dhaka,
Bangladesh on the Department of State Office of Overseas Schools website.

The full list of schools included can be seen on the Office of Overseas Schools
Near East and South Asia webpage: http://www.state.gov/m/a/os/155859 . htm

Sincerely,
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Andrew Stowe

Management Counselor
U.S. Embassy Dhaka, Bangladesh



